
 

TOWN OF MARBLETOWN 
PLANNING BOARD 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to the Open Meetings Law of 
New York State, a change of date for a scheduled meeting has been 

made by the Planning Board. Please take notice, the meeting 
scheduled for Monday, September 25th, 2023, has been rescheduled, 
and will now be held on Monday, September 18th, 2023, beginning 
6:00 p.m., at the Rondout Municipal Center, Room M-1, located at 

1915-1925 Lucas Avenue, Cottekill, New York, 12419. 
 

For the Planning Board 
Shawn Marks 

 9/2/23 


